
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

Following from our place value focus, we will 

now be focusing on multiplication and division. 

We will be asking your child to practise set 

times tables, with a weekly times tables test. 

Our Year 3 times tables are the 2s, 3s, 4s, 5s, 

8s and 10s.  

English 

Year 3 will be exploring poetry, non-chronological 

reports and explanations this half term. We will also 

continue to build on our Common Exception Words and 

Sentence Types.  

Reading 

Year 3 will be given a levelled book by their teacher. 

These will be handed out on a Thursday and we will 

ask for them to be handed back in on a Monday. 

Reading records will be regularly checked on google 

classroom and we expect – as a guide- to see three 

comments in their reading record, per week.  
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‘Inventors!’  

PE will be on a Monday 

morning and Wednesday 

afternoon. Please make 

sure your child has the 

appropriate clothing in 

school for all weathers.  

We also remind you that 

earrings must be removed 

for PE (covering with tape 

will not be allowed).  

We will continue to keep 

you updated with any 

changes however 

swimming will not be part 

of our timetable, at this 

moment.  

 

Homework 

Homework will be given out 

through google classroom every 

Friday. We will ask for 

homework books to be handed in 

during the last week of the half 

term.  

Spellings will also be given on a 

Friday; the children will be 

tested on the specific rule the 

following Friday.  

Please ensure you are supporting 

your child to practise their 

reading and times tables skills.   

Welcome to Year 3!  

The Year 3 Team: 

Mrs Gould, Miss Hobson,      

Mrs McMillan, Mrs Elliott        

and Mrs Weston.  


